
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 6, 2019 
 
 
Dear Maple Sun and the Falun Dafa Association of Calgary,  

The anniversary of Falun Dafa during the month of May is a time to commemorate Falun Dafa and its free 

teachings that have helped people around the world to grow spiritually, mentally, and physically.  

Please accept my best wishes as you participate in the festivities and celebrations of the annual Falun 

Dafa month. May this time of self-improvement bring you and your loved ones physical, spiritual, mental 

and moral wellbeing.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachael Harder 
Member of Parliament for Lethbridge 
 
 
 
 


